
 
September 7, 2017 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
Please accept this letter of reference for ARIL Inc.  Its a pleasure to recommend Sean and Ian for 
the work they have done for my company.  
 
ARIL has been working for Kingfisher Heliskiing under contract for a little over 4 years now. In 
that time Sean and Ian have gone above and beyond their assigned duties and looking out for 
the best interests of our company.  
 
I attribute a large part of our success and our increase in revenues from $89,000 in our first 
year to over $1.4 million in the last year to the hard work and dedication from ARIL. They 
helped take us from an unknown brand to a well-known company in a very short time.  They 
also worked well with other teams to make things run smoothly behind the scenes. 
 
I have not found a more accommodating, professional, knowledgeable, rational, business savvy, 
and business conscious team to work with in the past 5 years. The cornerstone of our 
tremendous relationship has been open and honest communication. They are open to criticism 
as much as they are open to praise.  
 
If you are looking for a hardworking and dedicated team that will treat your company as if they 
were owners themselves, then Sean and Ian are your team.  
 
I look forward to hearing that you have decided to work with ARIL. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tim Shenkariuk | Owner, Guide, Sales Manager 
timshenkariuk@gmail.com  
(604) 966 4566  


